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ROADS WORKS ON ESTERLEY TIBBETTS NEXT WEEK - MARCH 17TH 2008
 
NEWS DESCRIPTION
 
Next Monday (17th March), work will start on the Esterley Tibbetts Highway between Snug Harbour and the Ritz
Carlton bridge.
 
To avoid delays, work has been scheduled for off-peak hours. Each day, it will begin after 9:00 a.m. on the
southbound lanes and end by 3:30 p.m. on the northbound lanes. The work is expected to last for one month and no
road closures are foreseen.
 
National Roads Authority officials caution motorists to take extreme care when passing through this area, and thank
the public for their understanding and cooperation.
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